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          13th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

13th – 17th Feb  - Half Term 

2nd March   - World Book Day 

17th March   - Red Nose Day, comic Relief 

3rd – 17th April   - Easter Holidays 

1st May    - Bank Holiday 

3rd May   - Class Photos 

8th May   - Bank Holiday 

29th May – 2nd June  - Half Term 

19th – 22nd June   - Bikeability – Dragonfly Class 

3rd – 5th July   - Residential – Dragonfly Class 

24th July – 5th Sept  - Summer Holidays 

23rd – 27th October - Half Term 

21st Dec – 3rd Jan 2024 - Christmas Holiday 

 

Attendance this week  

                                               
 

Caterpillar Class         Butterfly Class  Firefly Class  Dragonfly Class 

 

        100%                96.19%                             93.50%            83.57% 

 

Congratulations to Caterpillar Class for having the best attendance figures this week.  

 
Weather 
Please remember to send your child to school with a coat and wellies, the weather has not been 
great this week and we do try to get the children outside at break times as much as we can. Children 
should also have a water bottle with them each day. 
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Attendance 
There are some children who are regularly coming into school late, this not only disturbs the rest of 
the class when they arrive, but the minutes missed soon add up as you can see in the table below: 

 
 
 

Online safety 

Some children have been coming in to school and saying that they have watched videos 
online that have upset them and are causing them to have nightmares. They are then 
discussing what they have watched with their peers. The program that they have talked 
about is called Huggy Wuggy. Please find a link to further information you may wish to read 
about this program https://www.parents.com/news/what-parents-need-to-know-about-
huggy-wuggy-and-the-poppy-playtime-game-taking-over-elementary-
schools/#:~:text=Common%20Sense%20Media%20cautions%20parents,its%20way%20to%2
0the%20playground. 
 
Residential – Dragonfly Class 
Just a reminder that payment is set up on School Money with 5 monthly payments of £30, due by 
the end of each month.  
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Smash Maths 
 
Please see information below regarding a free parent workshop for Smash Maths. 
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Celebrating Pupil’s Success 
 
Caterpillar Class 

 
 
 
 
Firefly Class 
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Friends of Parkers Primary School 
 
The Friends raised funds for 2022 are; 

 

Jubilee £123.05 

Sports Day £128.00 

Summer Disco £231.70 

Ice Lolly Friday £101.70 

Fireworks Non-Uniform £48.85 

Christmas Raffle & Hampers £166.00 

Christmas Disco £158.50 

 

Friends gifted £200 per class for school trips. 

 

Upcoming fundraising for the year will be looking at Parker’s Garden. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Sarah Disney 
Executive Head Teacher 

mailto:office@parkers.norfolk.sch.uk

